
 

 

Board of Directors 
Director-at-Large Application Form 

 

“Recognizing contributions and commitment to 
municipal parks and recreation in Iowa” 

  
 

All applications due Noon, Thursday, September 8, 2022 
 

Application Information: 
 

Name               
 
 
Cell Phone:  __________________________  Work phone: ______________________ 
 
 
Email:  _______________________________  Work website:  ____________________ 
    
 

City    ___    Title/Organization   _____________   
 
 

What type of IPRA member are you?   _________ Individual Professional __________ Commercial 
 

Is your supervisor aware you are applying?  _____________  Yes  _____________ No 
 
Are you involved in another organization that may be in conflict or competition with IPRA? 
 
_____________  Yes  _____________ No 
 

Information to be included in your application submittal: 
 

  This application cover sheet.   
  One page describing your past and/or current IPRA involvement, how your involvement as a director-at-large (DAL) 
will enhance the association, and your support of our philosophy of “Member Driven. Service Focused.” (single or double 
spaced -minimum font size 12 point font). 
  One page list or bullet point list of professional, volunteer, and/or community involvement. 
 

Point of Emphasis:  IPRA board of directors (BOD) revised its guiding bylaws in June 2022 whereby DAL applications 
will be solicited during appropriate rotation cycles.  BOD will review all applications and then determine who is selected to 
serve the membership as a DAL.  This particular cycle one DAL will be selected then installed at 2022 Fall Workshop in 
October at Marshalltown.  Length of service will be Fall Workshop 2022 to Fall Workshop 2025.  Executive Team 
leadership (chair, vice chair, and secretary/treasurer) will be selected by the incoming board of directors.  Term of service 
for executive leadership shall be one year (Fall Workshop to Fall Workshop).  

Additional details: BOD holds at least four (4) regular meetings each year. Such meetings can be face-to-face, 
teleconference, video, or the combination thereof. Attendance at the annual Conference and Fall Workshop, for which 
locations vary throughout Iowa, is strongly recommended. Board members are expected to assume personal or 
organizational financial responsibility for expenses associated with travel and attending meetings. Do you have any 
concerns about attending scheduled in person board meetings?       
 _______ Yes _______ No 
 
Electronic submission and direct questions to: 
Steven Jordison, CPRP, President & CEO 
steve@iapra.org  515.291.4917 
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